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Fall is in the Air and Remember 

October is White Cane Month!   

 
     Fall is in the air and it’s time for our next newsletter to go to print.  
Visitations to the clubs are in full swing and I am enjoying being able to meet 

and talk with many new Lions face to face and visit with “old” friends.  The 

Lions of District 4-A2 are out in their communities being “Everyday Heroes” 
just like our International President, Al Brandel has requested.   

 
     I was able to attend the USA/Canada Forum this year in Canada.  Lions David 

and Vicki Beeman also went and we had a very full four days of interesting 

seminars and guest speakers.  Next year the forum will be in Memphis, 
Tennessee.  Lions from all over the United States and Canada attended this 

forum.  It was wonderful to meet and talk with Lions from so many states and 

provinces.  I highly recommend attendance at this forum to any of the many 
Lions of our district.  It is always the third weekend of September, so put it on 

your calendars. 

 
     Northern Region Chair Kaden Ferretti is extremely busy putting the final 

touches on our next Cabinet Meeting on November 7 and 8.  Flyers and 

information are on the web page at 4A2lions.com, so check them out.  This 
promises to be another fun, informative and enjoyable weekend, so start making 

your plans now. Lion George Creamier has arranged for the Lions to tour the 

Fresno Blind Center on Friday and the Executive Director will be at the Cabinet 
Meeting to give an update on the activities and needs of the center. The Holiday 

Inn Express’ room rates are great and the food will be wonderful, but the best 

part is being together to share; receive new ideas and information to make our 
clubs function even better.   

 

     PDG Happy Van Caster, PDG Judy Arribere, Lion Dean and I had the 
wonderful opportunity to meet with the Cayucos Lions in August to discuss the 

District’s convention in May.  PDG Happy has been working on the convention 

and will have information to share at the Cabinet Meeting.  I guarantee you a 
wonderful weekend so plan to attend.   

 

     As of today, I have visited over thirty clubs with my trusty sidekick, Dean as 
my co-pilot.  We are burning up the freeways of the four counties.  We are 

constantly amazed at the wonderful hospitality and graciousness of all of you 

Lions of District 4-A2.  Thank you for making us feel so welcome.  Thanks also 
to VDG Jim Bartleson for accompanying us on many of the visits; your next 

year’s leader is a great Lion.   

 
     It is encouraging to see new member being added, keep up the good work of 

sharing Lions with others.  The Pixley Lion’s, President Wes Smith just 

sponsored his grandson, who is the third generation Lion to be a member of the 
Pixley Lions Club.  Lion Wes has been a Lion for fifty years, his son has twenty-

five years and now the newest addition starts his journey.  A great way to 

increase membership is to look to your children, grandchildren and spouses.  

Lion Evelyn Heard of the East Fresno Lions also has three generations, her father 

was a Lion and now her daughter is one also.  I am sure there are others out there 

in our district who share this same link of family and Lion membership but I just 
wanted to share those two with you.  So keep doing what you’re doing and 

always remember YOU ARE EVERYDAY HEROES doing MIRACLES in the 

communities.  Be proud of wearing your pin and of being a LION. 
 

 

Governor Betty Morris 

2008-2009 District 4-A2 Governor 
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Announcements 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR-NOW 

Fresno 

November 7-8  
2nd Cabinet Meeting at 
HOLIDAY INN in Fresno, This 
will be a Harvest Hoedown, 
come dressed in your country 
garb.  Register NOW! 

 

Taft 

February 27-28   
3rd Cabinet Meeting at the 
West Side Recreation & Park 
District, 
500 Cascade Place, Taft, CA 
93268. This will be a sports 
tail gate get together, so 
everyone is encourage to come 
in their favorite football colors 
for the Friday night dinner.   

 

Caycucos 

MAY 1-3rd, 4-A2 Convention 
will be in Cayucos, theme will 
be White Sport Coat and a 
Pink Carnation Prom.   

Got to District Website for 
Registration Forms & Hotel 

www.4a2lions.com 
 

Cabinet 

Meetings 

are a MUST for: 

PRESIDENTS 

SECRETARIES 

 

ALL MEMBERS ARE 

WELCOME, Too! 

Cabinet Meetings are 

the way we apprise 

the officers of the 

clubs with the current 

happenings & events 

of Lionism! 

 

We ALL SHARE so much 
with each other.  I want 
YOU to BENEFIT from that 
SHARING, too. 
 

Everyone brings 
“Something” to the Table 
and I want that valuable 
“Something” to be made 
available to YOU, too.   
 

Won’t you “Please 

Attend” the cabinet 

meetings regularly? 

 

Gov. Betty Morris 

Governor…………….......... 
Announcements……….…. 
Vice District Governor…... 
Cabinet Secretary………... 
Cabinet Treasurer………... 
I.R.S. Regulations……..….. 
Something To Remember.. 
Cous Cous Habitat……..… 
You’re District Officers…..… 
News………………………… 
Peace Poster Contest….… 
Calendars……………......... 
 
 
 

1 
1 
2 
2 
2 
2 
3 
3 
3 
5 
6 
6 

http://www.4a2lions.com/


 

Time To File with the IRS is Getting Closer! 

 

     Time is getting close for all of the clubs in the district to file one form of income tax 
return. Remember, if your club has less than $25,000 combined receipts in both your 

administration and activities (project) accounts, you can file the e-file postcard. Just go to 

the following website: http://epostcard.form990.org. Follow the directions from there. If 
you have trouble completing the form you may need to file a 990 and mail it to the IRS. 
 

     On a brighter note, the first cabinet meeting in Visalia was a lot of fun and a financial 

success as well. We covered all our expenses and had a few dollars left over. Remember to 

register early and save the additional cost of late registration. This second cabinet meeting 

in Fresno looks like we will have even more fun that the first cabinet meeting. I look 

forward to seeing each of you on November 7-8 at the Holiday Inn. 
 

     If you would like to purchase a district directory, they are still available. You can send 

the extra $5.00 when you send in your registration for cabinet meeting and I will have it 
with your registration packet on the 7th.  

 

See you on the 7th! 
           

Yours in Lionism - Lion Jan Beatty, Cabinet Treasurer 

,  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

District Website 
for Current 

Information: 
 
 
 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

Time Flies as Our Lions Year Starts! 

 
      As we get ready for the November Cabinet Meeting in Fresno – don’t forget your 

Harvest Hoedown clothes.  Lion District Governor Betty has put a lot of time and effort in 
the planning of this weekend of Nov. 7th & 8th so plan on attending.  You will not only be 

learning a lot about the District activities, but you will also be having a lot of fun.  I hope 

all clubs were represented at the New Member Night.  Presidents & Secretaries:  don’t 
miss out - & bring members, too. 

 

     I have been joining Lions DG Betty & Dean on some of the visitations.  A lot is going 
on in this District.  Lamont Lions Club has 6 new members with 4 more prospects, and, 

several clubs have their Peace Poster Schools all prepped.   

 
     The Student Speaker Contest is gaining steam as the dates approach.  East Fresno 

celebrated their 60th Anniversary.   

 
     The Bakersfield Host Lions now includes the Lions from the former Hillcrest and 

South Bakersfield Clubs.   Pixley Lions are preparing for the Pheasant Hunt as is 

Corcoran.  Visalia is working on the Band Review.  Lamont Lions have scheduled the 
Martin Ajootian Golf Tourney.  Check the 4a2lions.com website for lots of activities you 

can support.  Remember Lion DG Betty says, We Serve Because We Care.    

 

Sincerely Yours in Lionism - Lion Jim Bartleson – Vice District Governor 

From the VDG 

 

YOU don’t 

get out of an 

Organization 

any more 

than YOU 

put into it.   

 

Greater 

Involvement is a 

Win-Win for 

Everyone as  

“We Serve” 
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VDG Jim Bartleson 
Vice District  Governor 

 
 

From the Secretary 

Please 

Register 

Early! 

● 

Copies of 

Registration 

Forms 

Are available 

on the 

District 

Website 

Jan Beatty 
District 4-A2 Lions 

Cabinet Treasurer 

 
 

 Ben Fregoso 
Cabinet Secretary 

 
 

 

 

 

My Dear fellow Lions, Lioness and Leo’s: 

 
     It’s a joy for me to greet you, and my hope is that all of you are having an exciting 
time, touching as many lives that you can, by doing what our motto says “We Serve” 

because we care.  
 

     “We Serve”, because we care, allows us to believe and have faith in miracles. All we 

need to do is to see the miracles that take part in one or more of our service projects. You 
Lions, Lioness and Leo’s are the heroes, and you make those miracles as a part of your 

everyday and in the ordinary course of a day. I’ve seen how Lions, Lioness and Leo’s 

members contribute to their community with acts of service, however great or small, they 
add up to something very significant and valuable. 
 

     So continue to dedicate and serve to improve the lives of those in your community and 

the millions around the world. I want to encourage you and wish you the very best in 

making miracles happen, by saying “We Serve”, because we care.  

 

Sincerely Yours in Lionism - Lion Ben Fregoso – Cabinet Secretary 

 

From the Treasurer 

I.R.S 

Regulations 

Since Dec 31, 2007 

Do Affect 

You! 

http://www.irs.gov/app/scripts/exit.jsp?dest=http%3A%2F%2Fepostcard.form990.org%2F


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fresno Host** 500 

Hanford Breakfast 100 

Reedley KR Amb 500 

Fresno Unlimited** 130 

South Bakersfield 250 

Max & District 4-L3 200 

Ponderosa 145 

Taft 500 

Visalia Charter Oak 500 

Cabinet Hat Collect 300 

Visalia Charter Oak 500 

Visalia Host 250 

Lemoore 200 

Visalia Sunset 180 

Squaw Valley 380 

Sheila Casteel 25 

Fresno Unlimited** 680 

Fresno Host*** 500 

Selma CVLL 200 

North Fresno 250 

  

** = 2+  Donations  

Is Your 

Club on 

The List? 

Something to Remember! 
 

Inter-Club Activities:  The Visitation Committee shall promote 

visitations among Clubs of the District and offer awards annually.  In 

order to foster LIONS CLUB visitations in District 4-A2, the following 

“Good Faith” standards shall be observed: 

 

No District 4-A2 equipment may be taken at any time. 

 

Items of club equipment may be “borrowed” during regular 

Club meetings.  Meetings considered special are: Ladies 

Nights and District, Regional or Zone meetings.  Items may 

be taken only during the meeting and not before it has been 

called to order nor after its adjournment. 

 

Items may be taken in a gentlemanly manner.  No physical 

force may be used. 

 

Items may not be traded to another club or taken outside the 

District.  It shall be the responsibility of the borrowing Club 

to keep safe and protect all items borrowed while in their 

possession. 

 

The borrowing Club shall notify the losing Club of its 

possession of equipment within a 14-day period.  The losing 

Club shall have thirty (30) days within which to regain its 

property.  If not redeemed within that period, the borrowing 

Club must return the property within ninety (90) days. 

 

Although the borrowed equipment is of great value, the 

redemption value shall be limited to modest fines. 

 

Members, let’s continue the camaraderie that Lions all over the 

world enjoy, but let’s remember a few basic rules as outlined in the 

District 4-A2 Constitution and Bylaws which begin on page 184 of the 

current district directory.  Let’s make it Fun but Fair & Within the 

Rules! 
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Check your District Website weekly or more 

often because it changes daily…at: 

The New District Directory May Be 

Downloaded to Your Computer . . .  

  
     …by opening the District Website at www.4a2lions.com and 

by clicking on the Red Directory Icon.   

     The download takes about 30 seconds on a normal DSL 

connection.  Be sure to SAVE AS……COPY, not TEXT.  That 

way you will get a formatted copy of the identical book rather 

than a jumble of letters and illegible text. 

 

 

Cous Cous…  
Members…Let’s Finish 

 This Project!  Please bring 

it up at your club meeting & 

do your part. 
 

We are half way there… but we 

need your club to get on board if 

you do not see their name in the 

column to the right. 
 

To date, we have collected $6, 190 

of the $13,500 goal! 
 

Won’t you members talk about this 

unique project and let’s “Get it 

Done”! 

 
He was a few months old in this 

picture at last year’s cabinet 

meeting.   
 

18 Clubs in & 44 left to go…this is 

a District Project!  Let’s not let 

some other organization take our 

project! 
 

We still need $7,310.00! 

REGISTER TODAY! 

2
nd

 Cabinet Meeting & Golf 

Tournament Nov. 7-8  
in Fresno at Holiday Inn 

Registration Forms enclosed in this newsletter and 

Additional Copies may be printed from the district 

website…   www.4a2lions.com 

 
 

Your 2008-2009 

District 4-A2 Cabinet Officers 
 

Betty Morris  - District Governor 

Jim Bartleson – Vice District Governor 

Ben Fregoso – Cabinet Secretary 

Jan Beatty – Cabinet Treasurer 

Lions Tamers George Creamier & Chuck Searls 

Lion Tail Twister – Carolyn Arcino 

Northern Region Chair - Kaden Ferretti 

Central Region Chair – Larry Morehead 

Western Region Chair – Greg Martella 

Southern Region – Shirley Welch 

 

Northern Zone Chairs 

Mike Bohigian, Glenna Keeney, Bob Casas, Al Kroell 

Central Zone Chairs 

Georgia Souza, Dean Morris, John Machado 

Western Zone Chairs 

Jim Boyd, Carolyn Arcino 

Southern Zone Chairs 

 Rita Ruiz, Fred Hufnagel, David Longbottom, Steve Stratton 

http://www.4a2lions.com/
http://www.4a2lions.com/
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4-A2 Lions Committed to 

ONE MORE HOUSE 

in 2008-2009 

 
From the Chairman of the New 

District 4-A2 Project . . . 

“One More House for Habitat for 

Humanity” 
 

Dear fellow Lions 
 

     The Fresno Host Lions Club is proud to be “lead club” for the new District 4-

A2 Project of sponsoring a new Habitat for Humanity house in the Central Valley.  

We are encouraging all District 4-A2 Lions Clubs to get involved with this 

worthwhile project.  As we do, we will be putting the words, “We Serve” which is 

our motto, in action as we aggressively approach this new exciting project.  This is 

a wonderful way to help our community by being able to provide an affordable 

new home  for a worthy valley family.   
 

     Lions are involved in many different projects all over the world but this time it 

will be in our local community.   
 

     We will give you more information about this exciting new project at the next 

cabinet meeting and throughout this Lion’s year, so please help support this 

project. 
 

     We will be asking the entire District to participate in this project through 

budget commitments and various planned activities.   
 

     Lions will also be given an opportunity to grab a hammer, a saw, a paintbrush 

or shovel to provide hands-on service, too.  Either way, we want to make this 

project .   Thank you so much! 

Chairman for District 4-A2 

Habitat for Humanity Project 
 

Lion Al Kroell 

Chair  
Past President, Fresno Host Lions 

 
 

 

 
 

NEW MEMBERS 
NIGHT 

About Paul Noor 

our Featured Speaker 

October 16th in Visalia 
 

     Paul Noor is a general contractor and structural 

engineer. He has been in construction and 

engineering business for the last 25 years. He lives 

in Visalia, California.  

   

     Since childhood, Paul has suffered from a speech 

disability. His stuttering got worse when he went to 

school and it got out of control during his high 

school and college years.  

   

     When he was a young man, Paul made a promise 

to himself that one day he would overcome his 

stuttering, and become a public speaker. It was a 

huge promise for a young man who could not even 

say his own name, but he also made a promised to 

himself that: Not to give up and Not to lose hope 

until he reaches his dream.  

 

     Paul is available to Lions Clubs as a motivational 

speaker and may be contacted at 

www.paulnoor.com. 

 

 
 

Visit Your District Website for Daily Updates 

 

 

 

The Porterville Breakfast Lion 
 are moving Tuesday, October 7 to the: 

 Cherry Tree Caterers 

839 West Henderson, Porterville.   

The Cherry Tree is in the Galaxy 9 Theater complex (corner of 
W. Henderson and Porter Road), in a building east of the theater. 

============================================== 

The Kingsburg Lions Club 
 has changed our meeting place to: 

Randy's Royal & Ancient Grill 
1961 Simpson 

Kingsburg, CA 93631 
Our meetings still start at 7 PM on the first and third Thursday of 

each month.   

 

 

Gov. Betty Needs Your 

Academy Award Nominations 

by Dec. 1, 2008 

 

 

http://www.paulnoor.com/
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2
nd

 Annual Martin Ajootian 

Memorial Golf Tournament 
      

The Lamont Lions Club Annual Martin Ajootian 

Memorial Golf Tournament honoring PDG Martin 

Ajootian will be held Friday, October 24, 2008.  The 

shotgun start will begin at noon at Riverlakes Ranch in 

Bakersfield, California.  
      

We ask for your individual participation and club 

support to make this a successful event and year for the 

Lamont Lions Club.  A perpetual trophy and bragging 

rights will be awarded to the Lions Club whose 

representative team has the lowest score in the 

tournament.  The trophy is currently held by last year’s 

winner, Lamont Lions Club. 
      

All proceeds from the event go towards providing eye 

care for the children in the Lamont and Vineland area. 

Last year our club contributed over $6400 toward eye 

care in the community. 
      

Your contributions and/or registration may be given to 

any Lamont Lions Club member or sent to Lamont 

Lions Club, PO Box 111, Lamont, CA 93241. 
      

We greatly appreciate your consideration and hope you 

can participate. 
      

Contact John Von Flue or Rick Robles at 845-0751 for 

further information. 

 

 

 

BRING CANNED GOODS TO 

CABINET MEETING 

 

Please give Needy Families in our  

District a Helping Hand of Love, 

by donating food Items. 

 

If you would like to contribute to this year’s Holiday 

Food Drive, then simply come on by to the 2nd District 

Cabinet Meeting on November 7-8, 2008 and drop off 

some canned goods or non-perishable donations, such 

as: 

 Baby food and formula 

 All beans, pasta, rice and pasta sauces 

 Canned soups, stews, hams, and fish 

 Peanut butter, jam, powdered milk, and coffee 

All food items will be delivered to the 

Four Food Banks in our district. 

Includes Kern, Kings, 

Tulare & Fresno Counties 

Will YOU 

HELP FEED 

A HUNGRY FAMILY? 

“We Serve” Because We Care! 

MD-4 Lions Leadership Institute 

 
The MD-4 Lions Leadership Institute is coming again to the Harris 

Ranch, 24504 West Dorris Avenue, Coalinga 

on January 17-19,  2009.   

 

This is a great opportunity for current and future leaders to learn, discover, and 

strengthen skills for use with their Clubs and Districts as well as in their personal 

lives.  

 

Please contact DG Betty if you are interested in attending as space is limited to the 

first one hundred who sign up and pay the $250.00 registration fee, which pays for 

two nights lodging, meals and the curriculum.  

 

David Beeman Reports: 

THINGS I LEARNED AT THE 
USA-CANADA FORUM 
  

In a session on whether and how to incorporate 

you’re Lions Club, one participant asked about how to 

answer some questions the IRS had asked her by e-

mail.  The presenter focused on a correct answer 

regarding the status of clubs as non-profits rather than 

charitable.   
 

THEN another participant got up and pointed out 

that the IRS will NOT contact you by e-mail for any 

purpose.  You can file things at the IRS website, but 

they will not e-mail you for information.  In later 

discussion, other Lions confirmed having received this 

scam.  Over half of them had supplied the information.   

    

When I shared this with Gov. Betty, she asked that 

I e-mail you (The District Webmaster) as this 

information might be good info for all Lions Clubs in 

the district. 

         
 
46

th

 Operation Friendship Trip! 

 

Bus Fare $130 Round Trip 
(Subject to Change) 

Go to Website for Registration Forms 
www.4a2lions.com 

 

  

 

http://www.4a2lions.com/


 

 

 

 

 

Attention Lions! 

DATES TO 

REMEMBER . . . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
_______________________________ 
 
_______________________________ 
 
_______________________________ 

 

DISTRICT 4-A2 CABINET OFFICE  
C/O Lion Ben Fregoso, Secretary 
511 K Street 
Sanger CA 93657 
 

PRSRT STD 
U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
FRESNO, CA 

PERMIT NO. 1920 
 

SCHEDULE OF DISTRICT, NATIONAL & INTERNATIONAL EVENTS 

 

March 27 – 30, 2008………. 
March 30, 2008…………….. 
April 10 – 13, 2008………… 
April 11, 2008………………. 
 
April 19, 2008………………. 

 

 

Attention Secretaries 

New Rules and Easy Instructions For:  
 

Club Reporting now available on website  www.4a2lions.com   
 

Get your password and update your Club Roster now, by including:  

 email addresses 

 Phones Numbers & Cell Numbers 

 PEACE POSTER CONTEST 2009 

"Peace Begins With Me" is the theme of the 2008-09 Peace Poster 
Contest. Lions clubs can sponsor the program in their community for 
children in local schools or organized, sponsored youth groups. 
Students, ages 11, 12 or 13 on November 15, are eligible to participate. 
Through the contest, students are encouraged to visually depict their 
interpretation of the contest's theme. 
 

Notice:  All Club Level PEACE POSTER 

WINNERS must be brought to the 2
nd

 

District Cabinet Meeting for judging!   

 

JOE GIUFFRE, PDG 

 

Notice to Clubs - All “Cous Cous” Habitat 

Contributions are Payable Directly to:   

 

District 4-A2 

C/O Jan Beatty, Treasurer 

830 E. Babcock 

Visalia CA 93292 

 

 (For accounting reasons, please DO NOT send 

contributions directly to Cat Haven Wild Animal Park) 
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Upcoming International Convention Dates & Locations: 

2009 - July 6-10  Minneapolis, Minnesota, USA 
2010 - June 28 July 2 - Sydney, Australia 
2011 - July 4-8  Seattle, Washington, USA 
2012 - June 22-26 Busan, Korea 
2013 - July 5-9 Hamburg, Germany 
 

 

Upcoming Council of Governors (COG) Dates & Locations: 

2008 – Oct 24-26   District 4-L7  San Diego CA 
2009 – Feb 11-12  District 4-A2 Fresno CA 
2009 – Jun 5-7  District 4-L5 Palm Springs CA 
2010 – Jul 31 - Aug 2 District 4-C2 Fairfield, CA 

 

Upcoming MD 4 Convention Dates & Locations: 

2009 – Feb 13-15 Fresno CA 
2010 – Feb 5-7 Riverside CA 
2011 – Feb 4-6 Primm NV 
2012 

Upcoming District 4-A2 Meetings Dates & Locations: 

2008 – Oct 16 New Members Night Visalia CA 
2008 – Nov 7-8 2

nd
 Cabinet Meeting Fresno CA 

2009 – Feb 27-28 3
rd
 Cabinet Meeting Taft CA 

2009 – May 1-3 4-A2 Convention  Cayucos CA 

 

http://www.4a2lions.com/
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/content/news_conv_future_minn.shtml
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/content/news_conv_future_minn.shtml
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/content/news_conv_future_sydney.shtml
http://www.seeseattle.org/visitors/
http://english.visit.busan.kr/
http://www.meetinhamburg.de/
http://www.meetinhamburg.de/
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/content/news_conv_future_sydney.shtml


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registrant No. 2            (Please Print Clearly)  

DG__   VDG__   PDG__   Lion__   Leo__   Guest__  

Name: __________________________________  

Address: ________________________________  

City: ____________________________________  

Contact Number: ________________________  
Club Name: _____________________________  
Dinner Selection: Roasted New York Steak  

(Place a check mark)  Salmon  Chicken Wellington 

 

Room Reservations – Book at Holiday Inn, Fresno Downtown ● 1055 Van Ness ● Fresno, CA 93721● 559-233-6650 or 1-800-465-4329  

Mention “Lions International 4-A2” for special $89.00 rate plus tax and available until October 31, 2008.  

After October 31, 2008, the, rooms will be based on availability and at the market rate plus tax.  

Higher Cost After  
 Oct. 25, 2008  

TOTAL PACKAGE:  
“Special Package Pricing”              $64.00 ea.     $74.00 ea.   
Cabinet Trading Pin, Friday Night Dinner  
Saturday Lunch, Registration  

 

# ______ 
 

$________ 

REGISTRATION 
POSTMARK:  

On or Before  
Oct. 25, 2008  

Quantity Total Cost  

 

 

# ______ 
 

 

 

 

# ______ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

# ______ 

ALA CARTE:  

Lion Registration                              $10.00 ea.      $10.00 ea.  
  (Includes Trading Pin) 
  

FRIDAY:  Dinner  
Fall Harvest  Hoedown Dinner-Dance          $40.00 ea.              $45.00 ea.  
  with meal selected below:  
No. _____ Roasted New York Steak  
No. _____ Chicken Wellington 
No. _____  Salmon Filet  
Dinner also include a fresh mix salad with various salad 
dressing; Vegetables, dessert, coffee or tea. 
 

SATURDAY: Lunch         $20.00 ea.   $25.00 ea.  
Saturday Lunch Buffet: Roasted Turkey with dressing,   
penna pasta with marinara, mix greens and fresh fruit salad, coffee or tea..  
 
 

Theme: Friday Night from 6 to 10 P.M. “Let’s Dress Western Hoedown”. 
               ●  Golf: Friday at 9 AM – “Golf Course” (Separate Registration)  

  

SATURDAY: Cabinet Uniform Dress   Time:  9:30 A.M. to 2 P.M.  
  Board Meeting & MERLO Meeting   Time:  8:30 A.M. to 9:30 A.M.  
  PDG Meeting      Time:  7:30 A.M.  
           

                                                                                                Enclosed Is The Total Amount: 

 

 

$________ 
 

 
 
 

 
$________ 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

$________ 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

$________ 

NOTICE: Meal Pre-Registration MUST be postmarked NO LATER THAN, October 25, 2008  

Make checks payable to “Lions District 4 A-2” and mail with this registration form to:  
Cabinet Treasurer: Jan Beatty ● 830 E. Babcock Court ● Visalia, CA 93292   

Question ? Call - Cabinet Secretary “Ben Fregoso” 559-288-8893 or email: parlierlions@yahoo.com  

Registrant No. 1            (Please Print Clearly)  

DG__  VDG__  PDG__  Lion__  Leo__  Guest__  

Name: __________________________________  

Address: ________________________________  

City: ____________________________________  

Contact Number: ________________________  
Club Name: _____________________________  
Dinner Selection: Roasted New York Steak  

(Place a check mark)  Salmon  Chicken Wellington 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAME     ADDRESS    TOWN    ZIP   TELEPHONE  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

“ENTRANTS: MAKE UP YOUR OWN FOUR-SOME OR WE CAN ASSIST”  

Come out and enjoy the great fellowship!  

MAKE YOUR CHECK PAYABLE TO THE CHAIRMAN  
Chairman: Kenneth Takeuchi ● 1587 North Katy Lane ● Fresno, CA 93722-5633 ● (559) 275-6318  

Other Co-Chair: LION DON CORNET● 661-398-0506 - OR DEAN MORRIS● 559-733-1317 

OOppeenn  ttoo  aallll  LLiioonnss  aanndd  GGuueessttss  --  IInnvviittee  aa  PPrroossppeeccttiivvee  MMeemmbbeerr  

Lions District 4-A2 

2nd Cabinet 
Meeting 
Fresno, CA 

3rd Cabinet 
Meeting 
Taft, CA 

LIONS DISTRICT 4-A2 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FALL HARVEST HOEDOWN GOLF TOURNAMENT 
Where: Airways Golf Course                        

   5440 E. Shields Ave., Fresno, CA 93727 

When:  9:00 AM Friday, November 7, 2008 

Fee:  Only $35 & includes golf cart 

Deadline: Reg. Deadline By Nov. 1, 2008 

Format: Scramble - Men & Women 

 

Long Drive & Closest to Hole Prizes 



 

 

 

District 
Leadership 
2008-2009 

 

District Governor 
Betty Morris 
805 W. Myrtle 

Visalia, CA 93277 
(559) 967-0209 

morris_bl@yahoo.com 
 

Immediate Past 
District Governor 

Judy Arribere 
33779 Bronco Lane 

Squaw Valley, CA 
93657 

(559) 916-2521 
judyarribere@aol.co

m 
 

District Vice-
Governor 

Jim Bartleson 
1823 Main Street 
Delano, CA 93215 
(661) 725-0641 

jimbart@pacbell.net 

 
Cabinet Treasure 

Jan Beatty 
830 E. Babcock Court 

Visalia, CA 93292 
(559) 909-1817 

 
Cabinet Secretary 
Benjamin Fregoso 

511 K Street 
Sanger, CA 93657 

559-288-8893 
parlierlions@yahoo.

com  

Dear Lions, Lioness and Leo’s, 
 
On behalf of our District Governor Betty Morris and the District 
Officers, we would like to greet you, and our hope is that great things 
are taking place in your club. Thus far it’s been such an exciting year, 
just seeing what we all are doing in our communities in making this 
world a better place.  
 
We are sending the registration form so that you can make preparations to 
attend the 2nd District Cabinet Celebration/Meeting on Friday and   
Saturday, November 7 & 8th, 2008 @ the Holiday Inn Express 
Downtown, Fresno, California.  
 
On Friday during the day there will be a Golf Tournament, where I’m sure 
you will have a fun time, so don’t miss out. That same evening we will be   
having a great time in our theme night “Fall Harvest Hoedown 
Celebration”. Be ready to kick-up your heals and wear your best outfit. On 
Saturday, make plans to attend this informative meeting, because members 
that are kept informed, are those members that will help us carry on this 
tradition of service for many years to come. Our District Governor Betty, 
will be awarding the clubs with the most in attendance at the Saturday's 
Cabinet Meeting (Small, Medium and Large Clubs). The Club President 
& Secretary should be there representing the club, because you are the 
members of the District Governor’s Advisory Committee. 
 
Please make copies of the registration forms and distribute them to all  of 
your members or have them go on line to download them at the Lions  
District 4-A2 website; www.4a2lions.com.  
 

I want to thank you in advance for all your cooperation and help that each 
one of you are giving in making this district the best it can be. 

 
Sincerely Yours in Lionism, 
 
                Lion Benjamin Fregoso 
                District 4-A2 Cabinet Secretary  
                   
                P.S. Send in your registration as soon as possible,  
                We’ll see you there!!! 


